
 
 
 

 

 

  

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2021.975 
Released – 20 October 2021 
 
Thank you for your email received 8 October 2021 requesting information regarding theatre 
management systems. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
• What theatre management system do you currently use? 
 
• When did the contract start for the theatre management system that you use? 
 
• When does the contract end for the theatre management system that you use? 
 
• Who is the main person responsible for the management of the theatre management 
system? 
 
• What are the contact details for the person responsible for the management of the 
system? 
 
• How much do you spend on the support for the system on an annual basis? 
 
• How many years is the theatre management system contract in place for? 
 
The Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust does not use any theatre management 
systems; therefore we do not hold any information pertinent to your request. 


